MINUTES OF THE WORKSHOP FOR THE JOINT CITY / COUNTY
COMMISSION MEETING OF THE BOARD OF CITY COMMISSIONERS FOR
THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE FLORIDA AND THE GULF COUNTY BOARD OF
COUNTY COMMISSIONERS HELD IN THE GULF COUNTY EMERGENCY
OPERATIONS CENTER BUILDING ON June 18, 2013 at 10:30 A.M.

The following were present: Mayor Magidson, Commissioners Buzzett, Patterson and Thursbay. City
Manager Jim Anderson, Attorney Tom Gibson and City Clerk Charlotte Pierce were also present.
Commissioner McCroan was absent. Representing the Gulf County Board of County Commissioners
were Commissioners Tan Smiley, Ward McDaniel, Warren Yeager and Joanna Bryan. County
Administrator Don Butler, Attorney Jeremy Novak, Staff Joe Danford, Lynn Lainer and Denise Manual
were also present. Commissioner McLemore was absent.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the Interlocal Agreement, Section 6.16 Prior Agreements,
to remove issues that have been resolved and move forward with the items that still need to be

addressed.

The meeting was called to order by Commissioner Smiley. He expressed his appreciation for the joint
meeting of the Boards and welcomed those present to the meeting.

Attorney Novak noted that the meeting was publicly noticed and was being recorded. He stated that
there were 15 points in the Section 6.16 dated, November of 2005, to be addressed to day and the
points have been reviewed by the County Commission.

Discussion ensued with all Commissioners sharing ideas on various points of the agreement. The
general consensus was that staff and both attorneys would review the information, formulate a new
draft and share the compiled information with each Board.

Approved thiséa'é day of U% 2013.
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Mel C. Magld

Charlotte M. Pierce, City Clerk




